
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #9-6-2017 
Date:      9/28/2017 
Subject:    Message from the Membership Chairman  
 
********************************************************************************************************************************************** 
 
Members: As you know membership letters have been sent to 
you for our annual membership drive. You MUST read these 
letters very carefully. Your dues and donations must be written 
on separate checks. If you want your donation to go to the AZ 
Subvets Perch Base Foundation you must write "AZ Subvets 
Perch Base Foundation" on the "Pay to the Order of Line". If I 
do not see the foundation written there, I will put your donation 
in the General Fund. As I mentioned in last month's meeting, 
please do not send me CASH. Thanks for your cooperation. 
 


